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First name: Sandy

Last name: Steinhagen

Organization:

Title:

Comments: From: Sandy Steinhagen [mailto: ]

Sent: Friday, December 20, 2019 4:41 PM

To: Anderson, Jennifer L -FS <jennifer.anderson3@usda.gov>

Subject: Westside project

Hello Jennifer,

I live on Westside in the area that is shown on the map as having projects planned. | am just
north of Clark Creek on east side of the road. Can you tell me more about what and when?
Would it be possible to get a heads up especially on burning so | can make sure | have my
house closed tightly? | am also concerned about traffic on the road near my house and being
safe to walk with my dogs. | also am on Hall Mountain fire dept and often need to bomb
north to respond to a call, will the projects planned interfere with my ability to respond in a
timely manner?

During the restoration work done on Ball Creek, | had to stop walking on the road because
of the large trucks driving thru at high speeds and there was such an increase of traffic that it
really sucked for those of us that live there and have to commute with the increase in large
rigs and fast drivers.

Thank you

Sandy Steinhagen



